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Traditional Service 
 

June 11, 2017                   8:15 and 11:00 
 

SHARING OF OUR MINISTRIES 
 

ORGAN PRELUDE     “Dove of Peace”     Kevin Norris 
 

*GATHERING SONG (8:15)  “Blessed Assurance” vs. 1   Pg. 369 
 

*CHORAL INTROIT  (11:00)    “Psalm 97”            Marshall 
 

*OPENING HYMN AND PROCESSION       “All Things Bright and Beautiful”            Pg. 147 
 

*CALL TO CELEBRATION 

 Leader: Let us start this service well, by reminding ourselves: That it is not we who 

chose Christ, 

 People: but Christ who chose us.   

 Leader: That we are not here because of our goodness,  

 People: but because of Christ’s grace. 

 Leader: That we are not here to enlighten ourselves, 

 People: but to allow Christ to enlighten us. 

 Leader: That we have not come to be entertained, 

 People: but to worship God with heart, soul, mind, and strength. 

   

GREETING AND SHARING OF CHRISTIAN LOVE  

 Please sign the Fellowship Book located in the pew.  

 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

 All: You have come to us in the form of a vulnerable child; You teach us that the  

  last are first and the first, last; You lead us on a Way to new life that leads  

  through death. Truly Your wisdom is different than ours! Meet us in this  

  place and teach us Your foolish wisdom and Your vulnerable power; give us  

  joy to receive it fully and courage to live it foolishly, through Jesus Christ,  

  your Wisdom and Word. Amen. 

 

PIANO SOLO (8:15)      “Heaven”           Brickman 
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ANTHEM (11:00)   “Sing of the Lord’s Goodness”      Sands 
  Prayer cards are available in the pews. Please fill out and pass to center aisle for ushers to pick up. 

 

SHARING OUR JOYS AND CONCERNS  

 

PASTORAL PRAYER AND OUR LORD’S PRAYER      Pg. 895 

 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 

All: God of love and peace, you created the vast universe! Through Christ your 

Son, you redeemed the world from human disobedience. Open our eyes to 

see the reflection of your image in each person. By your Spirit, inspire us to 

contribute to the flourishing of people, creatures, and the environment that 

you made to be very good indeed. Use these gifts and offerings to support 

our church’s mission of hope and assistance for people in our wider 

community. We pray through our faithful Savior, Jesus Christ. Amen.  

 

THE GIVING OF OUR GIFTS OF LOVE 

 

ORGAN OFFERTORY     “Offrande”      Peeters 

  

*DOXOLOGY   “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”     Pg. 95 

 

*HYMN OF PREPARATION            “How Great Thou Art”       Pg. 77 

 

SCRIPTURE LESSON   Matthew 19: 3-9 and 16-17,  

       23: 13-15 and 25-28           NT Pg. 21 

 

CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE: 

 Leader:  The Word of God for the People of God. 

 People:   Thanks be to God! Amen! 

 

MOMENT OF SILENT REFLECTION 

 

THE WORD PROCLAIMED           Pastor Victor Harner 

   “(Don’t) Give Me That Old-Time Religion”   

 

*HYMN OF PARTING                “Joyful, Joyful, We Adore Thee”      Pg. 89 
        Taking the Light and the Word into the World 
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*BENEDICTION 

 

*BENEDICTIONAL RESPONSE  (8:15)    “Blest Be the Tie That Binds” vs. 1              Pg. 557 

 

*CHORAL BENEDICTION (11:00)             “Choral Amen”     Wiltse 

 

*POSTLUDE   “Recessional on a Theme of Handel” 

 

*PLEASE STAND IF ABLE IN HEART OR ATTITUDE 

 

******************************************** 

MESSAGE FOR NEXT SUNDAY 

“Jesus’ Priority: What Matters Most?” 

Mark 12: 28-34 
 

OUR PRAYER LIST 

Danny Benner, Diane Brooks, Roy Browning,  

Kathy Wianke, and all of our Shut-ins. 

 

WORSHIP ASSISTANTS 

Greeters 9:30  Helen Geppi and Carol Franz 

Backdoor 11:00  Neil and Debbie Zimmerman 

Ushers  8:15  Jim George and Walter Pittack 

  11:00  Troy, Bonnie, Andrew and Jacob Lingelbach  

Acolyte 8:15  Sam Dinesh Kumar   11:00 Gabbi Paulson 

Reader  8:15  Gloria Barlow 

9:30   Bunny Barker 

11:00     Penny Baker 

Cribbery 9:30  Kathy Loggins and Heather McGlaughlin 

Altar Guild   Diane Lawrence and Christy Moore 

Sunday School Office  Dawn Hastings 
 

Coming soon: A new church directory! This project will require some volunteer effort. If you 

would be willing to help, please contact Pastor Vic, Kim Harner, or Mary Schramm. The 

photography dates are July 25-27 and August 18-19. Sign-ups will be available soon.  
 

Cribbery – We are looking for a few more people for the 9:30 cribbery schedule if you are 

interested please contact the church office or Brenda Reinhart. 
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CONTEMPORARY WORSHIP SERVICE 
June 11, 2017  9:30 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS       Kim Harner 
 

GATHERING SONG 
 

PASSING OF THE PEACE 
  Please sign the Fellowship Book located in the pews. 
 

PRAISE SONGS 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENIN’ IN OUR LIVES 
 

PASTORAL PRAYER AND THE LORD’S PRAYER      Pg. 895 
 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 

All: God of love and peace, you created the vast universe! Through 

Christ your Son, you redeemed the world from human 

disobedience. Open our eyes to see the reflection of your image in 

each person. By your Spirit, inspire us to contribute to the 

flourishing of people, creatures, and the environment that you 

made to be very good indeed. Use these gifts and offerings to 

support our church’s mission of hope and assistance for people in 

our wider community. We pray through our faithful Savior, Jesus 

Christ. Amen.  
 

THE GIVING OF OUR GIFTS OF LOVE 
 

SCRIPTURE LESSON    Matthew 19: 3-9 and 16-17,  
       23: 13-15 and 25-28         NT Pg. 21 
 

SHARING FROM THE WORD   “(Don’t) Give Me That Old-Time Religion”      Pastor Vic 
 

*COMMITMENT SONGS AND SENDING FORTH   
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CHURCH EVENTS FOR THE WEEK 

Sunday Coffee Hour 9:15, 10:30, 12:00 

  Adult and Children’s Sunday School 9:30 

Monday Bible Study 7:00 

Tuesday Bible Study 12:00; SPRC meeting 7:00     

Wednesday Brownies 6:00; Brownies 6:15 

  Adult Choir 7:45   

Thursday Brownies 5:45; Hand Bells 6:00  

  Praise Band 7:15; Seekers Bible Study 7:00 

  Community Choir 7:30  

Friday Youth Lock-in 6:00 

Saturday Thrift Shop 10:00 
 

HERO CENTRAL, our theme for VBS this year, will be held July 17-21, from 9 am–12 

pm.  All children ages 4–6
th

 grade are invited to attend.  Please visit our website to register your 

child today!!  http://2017.cokesburyvbs.com/perryhallumcvbs. 
 

You can also sign up to donate needed items for snacks, crafts and science. We are also trying to 

get enough monetary donations to purchase Hero Capes for all the children.  You can help by 

visiting this website: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0C4DA4AE29A57-vbsdonations 
 

Safe Sanctuaries - The congregation of Perry Hall United Methodist Church is committed to 

providing a safe and secure environment for all children, youth, and volunteers who participate in 

ministries and activities sponsored by the church. If you work with children and youth within the 

life of the church, you are asked to view the PowerPoint and fill out the three documents included 

with it. Once you have completed the forms, please return all documents to the church office.  
 

The Power point and documents are available on the church Facebook page or the church 

website: www.perryhallumc.org,, in the section titled “Services, Bible Study”. If you are unable 

to view the PowerPoint or download the documents please contact the church office. We can 

make them available to you by email or in print format.  All persons are expected to be re-

certified every 2 years. We are asking that this be completed by Sept 1
st.  

 

Office coverage – We are looking for coverage for the church office from 9:00–12:00 or 12:30,   

June 26, 27, 29 and July 3, 6 and 7, if you can help please call Mary in the church office at 410-

256-6479 or email her at perryhallumc@verizon.net. Thanks.  
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Sympathy is extended to the family of Margaret Zealor on her passing on June 5
th

.  
 

Food Pantry Help Wanted:  We are looking for a few people to help with the Food Pantry. 

Specific help is needed with: 

 Completing monthly reports for the Maryland Food Bank 

 Publicity 

 Special events coordinator 

 Volunteering on Saturday mornings (on a rotation – usually once every 5-6 weeks) 

 Being a substitute if a regular volunteer is unable to work his/her scheduled shift 

If you are interested or want more information, please contact Christy Moore at 

sky_cam@hotmail.com or call 410-248-0841. 
 

Food Pantry Items Needed: spaghetti sauce, canned fruit, macaroni and cheese, and rice.  
 

Sunday School News - As we celebrate Christian Education Sunday, I would like to remind 

everyone that this would not be possible without our teachers, office assistants, and substitutes. 

Please take a moment of your time today or any day to thank them. 
 

Current Sunday school teachers are: Nancy Patterson, Noel Knepper, Allison Hecht, Brooke 

Widomski, Joyce Ziegler, Troy Hastings, Peggy Whiting, Norm Smith, and Rachael Desfosses. 
 

Our office staff are:  Kim Harner, Dawn Hastings, Ken McCracken, Charlene Paulson and Ken 

Ramberg. 
 

There have also been others who have stepped up and filled in as subs when needed. No matter 

how little you think you helped, it was greatly appreciated! 
 

This year we have three vacancies opening up: Troy Hastings and Peggy Whiting are stepping 

down from teaching the MS/HS class, and Charlene Paulson will be moving. It is with sadness 

we watch them depart but we wish them all the best now and in the future. If you are able to fill 

any of the vacancies please contact Rachael Desfosses at 443-825-2949 or 

sunrae1972@gmail.com. 
 

All children from Pre-K through 3rd grade will be meeting in Room 202 for the summer where 

they will be watching DVD's.  There is a sign-up sheet between rooms 203 and 205 for the 

summer. If you are willing to help us with the summer program please sign up ASAP. There is an 

additional sign-up sheet for student helpers for any MS/HS who are willing to help with crowd 

control. Thank-you from the PHUMC Sunday School. 
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MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS 

Rev. Victor Harner, (home) 410-256-1028 

Denise Boyd, Praise Band and Handbell Choir 

Mary Schramm, Administrative Assistant 

Rachael Desfosses, SS Superintendent  

Donald E. Appel, Director of Music 

Peggy Whiting, Senior Lay Leader 

Kim Harner, 9:30 Lay Leader 

Al Simkins, 8:15 Lay Leader 

 
To be included in our e-mail distribution list, please send an e-mail to  

perryhallumc@gmail.com, with a subject line of "Add to e-mail list". 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________ 

To our visitors: Welcome to Perry Hall United Methodist Church. We hope that you have 

felt welcome in our fellowship. We want to invite you to take a moment and stop at the 

narthex. We have some materials there that will tell you a little more about our church. We 

do hope that you find the information helpful. You may also contact Pastor Victor Harner, 

at 410-256-6479 or at perryhallumc@verizon.net or rovervic@verizon.net. 
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